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Headteacher Awards 
Abida, Alex C-R, Athena,  Erin, Freddy D, Gabriele, George, Habi, Hamza, Ilan, Marius, Mason, Matthew, Nilu, Oli, Ronan, 

Sabiha, Tayyib, Thom, Toprak, Victoria 
 

Core Value Awards 
Alex M, Charlotte, Elliot, Esmay, Finley, Hannah, Isaac, Jaehyop, Lorenzo, Nguyen, Pippa B, Ranim, Vincent, Yashoda, 

Yasmeen, Zoe 
  

Inspirational Author Award                                Bronze Reading Heroes             Gold Reading Heroes 

Betty Amelka, Daniel, Isabella, Owen, Sajed               Betty, Fiza, Giang, Lucy                    Callum 

Team Leader Certificate 

Abida, Callie, Ella P, Gloria, Harriet L,  Iris, Jakub, Lukas L, Madison, Olivia C, Orla, Pippa B, Tamara,   All of 6G                                                                                                   
 

RMEasimaths                              Pen Licence 
Level 1 – Esmay, Alan                 Fiza, Max, Zoe 

 

 

Attendance Aardvark 
Annabelle will be spending the week 

with 2D who achieved 100% 
attendance last week. 

 

Housekeeping Hamish 
Hamish is visiting the Hearing Support 

Centre this week. 

 
School Census Day Lunch –Thursday 16th January 

The school receives funding for providing free school meals for all Reception, Y1 and Y2 
children.  The funding we receive is based on the number of meals taken on the school 

census days in October and January.  It would therefore be very helpful to the school 
budget if as many children as possible in those year groups have a school meal on Thursday 

16th January.  The menu for that day is a favourite – All Day Breakfast, followed by jelly and 
ice cream.  Please note the publicised menu of Roast Pork/Quorn Roast will not 

be available. 
School Office 

 

 
No EAL Drop in this week 

Please note, due to staff training, there will be no EAL parent drop in on Thursday this week.  Sessions will start as normal 
next week. 

Mrs Ashby and Mrs Luetchford 
 

Science Week 2020 
Plans are underway for Mayfield 2020 Science Week which runs from the 9th-13th March (to coincide with British 

and Science Week and the Cambridge Science Festival) . We are lucky to have parents in the school who work in the field 
of Science, Engineering and Technology and we wondered if anybody could offer any activities or come to talk to the 

children about their areas of expertise in these areas?   If you have an area of expertise you'd like to share or are keen to 
get involved in any of our Science Week activities then please let Mr Evans or Mr Holt know by the end of January.  

Mr Evans and Mr Holt - Science Coordinators 
ievans@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  jholt@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk 

Headteachers: Mrs P Ayliffe & Mrs S Stepney  

Mayfield Primary School  

Warwick Road, Cambridge, CB4 3HN  

Telephone: 01223 712127 

E-mail: office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk   

Website: www.mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  
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Book Amnesty 
Have you got any Mayfield books at home?  We understand that books do sometimes get taken home and forgotten 

about.  Please do check library or class books and return them without judgement. 
Miss Osborne 

 
Cambridgeshire Dyslexia Guidance  

Please find a link to the latest guidance from Cambridgeshire on the Local 
Offer.  
https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/asset-library/imported-

assets/CAMBRIDGESHIRE%20DYSLEXIA%20GUIDANCE%20RESEARCH%20DOCU

MENT%20FEBRUARY%202019.pdf  

 
There is also a new assistant director of SEND and Inclusion for 

Cambridgeshire. Pinpoint are hosting a round of meetings with Toni 
Bailey, Assistant Director of SEND and Inclusion. Don't miss your chance 

of asking questions that are most pertinent to you, your family and 
community. See attached leaflet. 

Ms Dhanda 
 

 

Activities to do at home and 'out and about' 
At home:  have a go at making some gooey putty: 

You need:    3/4 cup of corn starch/corn flour and 1/2 cup of washing up liquid. THAT'S IT!  
How to make it 

Add the cornstarch/cornflour to a bowl. Add the washing up liquid to the cornstarch/cornflour. Mix until it is well 
combined. Then get your hands in there and mix it until it becomes oozy, gooey loveliness! 

 
'Out and about': Did you know that there is a free weekly sporting event at Milton Country Park.  On Sunday mornings 

there is a 2K park run for children and on Saturday mornings an adult 5k run that children who are able, can join in with.  
Follow the links below to find out more:  

https://www.parkrun.org.uk/cambridge-juniors/     https://www.parkrun.org.uk/cambridge/ 
Mrs Stepney 

 
Book Sale 

There will be a second hand book sale in the Infant Playground after school on Wednesday 22nd January. All 
books will be 30p. Proceeds will go towards new books for the library.  Please bring any books you would like 
to donate for the sale to the office. 

Library Monitors 
 

Would you like to train to teach?  
Places are currently available on our Primary and Secondary PGCEs for September 2020 entry. Whether you’re about to 

submit your application or just beginning to consider training to teach, come along to our PGCE Open Day on Friday 7th 
February. You can meet staff and students, attend talks, speak to our admissions team, and see our library and gardens. 

The Faculty of Education is rated Outstanding by OFSTED and was the no.1 provider in England in the Good Teacher 
Training Guide 2017 (most recent edition.) Booking for our Open Day is essential. You can see a timetable and register 

your attendance here: https://www.educ.cam.ac.uk/openday/ 
Any questions should be directed to the Outreach and Recruitment Coordinator on outreach@educ.ac.uk or 01223 

767671. 
Ms Caitlin Saunders -Outreach & Recruitment Coordinator 

University of Cambridge Faculty of Education 

       

 
 

 
 

 

 

For further dates and information please refer to the school website http://mayfieldcambridge.org/ 

 

Thank you to all those who have registered, please keep sharing the scheme. 

 Our new total is £479.96   

The link to keep sharing is:  https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/36988 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 17th January 6O Class Assembly 

Large Hall – 9.05am 

Monday 27th January Parent Forum 

Staff Room – 9am 
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